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This week’s whole class attendance winners:  

Our aim is for all children to have at least 96% attendance 

which is the same as having 8 days off in a school year. 

This week the following classes have met the target earning each 

child 5 team points! 

3MD 
94% 

3SB 
97% 

3HG 
96% 

4MW 
100% 

4EW 
95% 

4BL 
94% 

5YB 
97% 

5LH 
95% 

5UR 
96% 

6TL 
96% 

6AA 
97% 

6CG 
99% 

 

Spring term dates 

Event Year Group Date 

Frontier Centre Visit Year 4 22nd January 

Faith Tour Year 5 24th January 

Frontier Centre Visit Year 4 25th January 

Space Centre Visit Year 5 26th January 

Space Centre Visit Year 5 29th January 

Whitemoor Lakes Residential Year 3 31st January – 2nd 
February 

Frontier Centre Visit Year 3 1st February 

Space Centre Visit Year 5 5th February 

Children’s Mental Health Week All Wb 5th Feb 

NSPCC Number Day All 7th February 

Frontier Centre Visit Year 4 8th February 

Half Term  WB 12th February 

Stem Day at Huxlow Year 6 1st March 

Warhammer National Competition  WH Club 20th March 

School Closes for Easter All  28th March 

Good Friday All 29th March 

School Reopens for Summer Term All 15th April 
 

Parking Courtesy 

Please avoid driving along 

Scarborough Street in the morning 

rush hour and parking outside the 

school gates on double yellow lines 

on College Street.  

Cars are not allowed to park or drive 

along our access road. It is unsafe 

because of the number of children 

and parents walking into school.  

Please put the safety of children first. 



 

Kingswood World Book Day special 

To Celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 7th 

March we are holding a special Themed Menu. Order 

a meal for your child in the normal way for that day 

to be in with a chance to win a Gruffalo Cookbook. 

Main - Gruffalo Terrible Tusks Served with Owl Eyes 

and Brave Beans (Pork Sausages with Saute 

Potatoes and Baked Beans) 

Vegetarian - Poisonous Warts Pepper and Cheese 

Frittata Served with Owl Eyes and Brave Beans 

(Pepper and Cheese Frittata with Saute Potatoes and 

Baked Beans) 

Plant Based - Knobbly Knees Served with Owl Eyes 

and Brave Beans (Vegetarian Nuggets with Saute 

Potatoes and Baked Beans) 

 Packed Lunch - Mouse’s Favourite Cheese Roll, 

Mouse Droppings, Orange Eyes and a Log Pile House 

(Cheese Roll, Sultana and Raisin Bag, Cocoa Brownie 

and a Satsuma) 

Young Voices 

The choir along with Miss Hennessy, 

Mrs Lickerish, Mrs Hart, Miss Heaton, 

Mr Cooper and Mrs Dollard, attended 

the Young Voices in Birmingham last 

week. 

A great time was had by all! 

Headway Charity Donation 

Year 5 presented the Headway Charity 

a cheque following our Charity and 

Community week that we held just 

before Christmas.  

The children in Year 5 raised £333 for 

the local charity.  


